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Item and 
application 

Question Response  

- Elliott Jayes 
(Cllr)  
 
What 
position are 
we in 
regarding 
the five year 
supply? 
 

The Council’s published Housing Land Supply is 4.6 years, which is set out as follows on the Council’s 
website - 
https://services.swale.gov.uk/assets/Planning%20Policy%202019/5%20year%20HLS%20statement.pdf.  The 
Council’s Planning Policy Team are currently in the process of producing an updated Housing Land Supply 
statement for the monitoring year 2020/21, which will likely be available in late July / early August 2021, at 
which point the figure will be formally published taking into account all relevant matters. 
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